
Correction of the TOEFL Deadline  for the Department of Mechanical Engineering

Deadline for taking a TOEFL test for the Department of Mechanical Engineering  
has been corrected as follows.

Announced: July 30, 2022

Corrected: No deadline date is specified

Contact to:
7-3-1 Hongo, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo 113-8656
Department of Mechanical Engineering Administrative Office, Graduate School of
Engineering, the University of Tokyo
Tel: 03-5841-6301
Email: kyoumu@office.mech.t.u-tokyo.ac.jp


